

Phase One

Begins Saturday, May 16th Deville Location

In accordance with and subject to the mandates and recommendations from government officials, PBC will begin re-gathering our church family for worship services while observing social distancing and numerous precautionary measures for the health of our loved ones. The following information is based on the current recommendations and will remain in effect until those recommendations change.

Choose a Service Time for Your Family

Multiple Service Times are Available for Your Family to Choose:

Saturday 6:00 p.m. | Sunday 8:30 a.m. | Sunday I I:00 a.m. | Sunday 6:00 p.m.

Families or individuals will sit in designated seat groupings that follow social distancing guidelines. Welcome Center doors (**only**) will open 20 minutes prior to each service. No other outside entrances will be available.

RSVP is REQUIRED

Please RSVP online through the PBC website (pbcministry.com/regather-deville) or call the church office, 318.442.0754, to register for the service you would like to attend **by 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 14**th. **Note:** The service you choose will remain your family's designated service time until restrictions are lifted.

Tithes and Offerings

Offering baskets will be available in the Welcome Center. Thank you for your faithful obedience.

Restroom Availability

Designated restrooms will be available with a limited number of people at one time.

Masks?

The Governor's office has stated the following: "both the CDC and the Louisiana Department of Health strongly urge everyone to wear masks when in public." In keeping with the Governor's request, we urge our members to wear masks to worship, but worshipers who choose not to wear a mask will not be turned away.

Childcare, Sunday School, Wednesday Evening Activites?

Children will not be provided for these services due to the challenges of social distancing with children, however please know they are welcome to participate with your family in the worship service. Children, Preschool, Youth and Adult Sunday School and Wednesday Activites will continue in a virtual/online capacity for the time being.

Enhanced Cleaning for Your Safety

PBC takes your health and safety seriously and has implemented extra cleaning and disinfecting measures. To allow for cleaning between services, PBC is limiting access to specific areas of the church (ex., restrooms & sanctuary).

Note: Anyone who is sick or who is considered "vulnerable" to COVID-19 should NOT attend services in person. Worship services at both locations will continue to be provided online via our website, Facebook and Roku.

For additional information and resources visit our website pbcministry.com